Dear Parents,

At Athletic Performance Volleyball we understand that unexpected events can sometimes
prevent your child from completing their sports season. That's why we're excited to introduce an
option that can help protect your investment in your child's sports experience - Sports Fee
Insurance provided by US Sports Club Insurance.

This insurance provides coverage for a variety of situations, including injuries, ilinesses, job
loss, or relocation of parents. By purchasing this insurance, you can have peace of mind
knowing that your financial commitment to our club is protected in case your child is unable to
complete the season.

Sports Fee Insurance costs a small percentage of your total season fees, and in the event of a
claim, USSCI will either reimburse you or pay the club directly for the lost time, depending on
the circumstances. This coverage ensures that both your player and your wallet are protected
throughout the season.

We believe that this service helps keep the cost of competitive sports low and enables us to
maintain our pricing. We encourage you to review the options and decide on the level of
coverage that best fits your family's needs.

To learn more about Sports Fee Insurance and to purchase coverage, please visit
http://athleticperformance.sportsfees.us/
We encourage all parents to consider this option as we do not offer refunds for any reason.

Thank you for your continued support of our club, and we look forward to a successful and
enjoyable season for all.

Sincerely,
Director APV

Athletic Performance Volleyball
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